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Headteacher:  Mrs H Ward 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Here at Hazeldene through our PSHCE lessons we aim to help the children understand the 

importance of community. During the school year we support the wider community through 

our various fundraising events. 

This year we would like to try something new to reach out to the older or lonelier members 

of our immediate community. Our aim is to set up our own ‘Cards of Kindness’ scheme at 

Hazeldene. Throughout the year each class or year group will send out handmade cards to 

local residential homes, sharing the topics and learning they have enjoyed during the term. 

We will not put children’s individual names, details or photographs on the cards.  

Our aim is to bring a smile to the faces of the lonelier members of our community, to help 

initiate conversations and to reignite old and happy memories for the residents. 

We will create a list of residential homes that we will aim to write to, however, if there is 

a particular care home you would like us to include on our list please send the name and 

address to the school office by Friday 13th March. Please note we will not write to 

individual residents but to the whole care home. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Chapman 

PSHCE Leader 

..................................................................................................................................................................... 

Please write the details, including full address and postcode of the residential home you 

would like us to add to our ‘Cards of Kindness’ list. 

Please return to school by Friday 13th March so we can begin writing our ‘Cards of 

Kindness’ by the end of the half term. 

Care home name:           

Address:            

             

 

Postcode:            
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